VINTON CONSTRUCTION COMPANY...Road Contractors
An Equal Opportunity Employer
2705 N, Rapids Road
PO Box 1987
Manitowoc, Wisconsin  54221-1987
Office 920-682-0375 Fax 920-632-2838

June 3, 2019

Kurt Eggebrecht

Heath Officer

City of Appleton Health Department
100 N. Appleton Street

Appleton, WL 54911

RE; Request for Noise Variance
Calumet St. Pavement Repair Project

The purpose of this letter is to request a noise variance for the CTH KK pavement repair project for work that will be completed
on CTH KK/Calumet St from Tellulah St to Kensington Dr. that will take place belween June 17, 2019 through Angust 17, 2019,
The variance is requested from 6 pm to 7am for the above-mentioned project location.

Bue to the high traffic volumes within this corridor and to reduce impacts to the traveling public, the project has outlined certain
areas of concrete repair to happen during off peak trave! times. These areas are to mainly include the concrete repair located

within/near the intersections Telulah Ave, Schaefer 8t, John/Drifiwood, Lake Park and the Kensington Dr & CTH KK.

The equipment that will be used during the night work operations that may cause noise would include but not limited to concrete
saws, dump trucks, ready mix trucks and backhoes.

Please review this request and let me know if you have any questions/conceras,

Sincerely,
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J osh Brzezinski
Vinton Construction Co,
620-973-8946




